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Good Evening Parents/Guardians, 
 
This is Nathan Langille, Acting Principal of Fredericton High School and here are some 
information items: 
  

1. Please join us on Saturday, November 3rd from 8:00 am – 11:30 am at the New Maryland 
Rec Center for our third annual Kat’s Kitchen Breakfast fundraiser. All food is being 
donated by the New Maryland Lions’ Club with 100% of proceeds going directly to 
support Kat’s Kitchen. Please attachment for more details. 

 
2. Yearbooks may now be purchased for $65.00 by clicking the link found on the FHS 

website or by visiting www.jostens.com. Orders placed before January 1st have a $10 
discount.  
 

If you have any questions please call the school at 453-5435 
 
Thank you and have a great weekend! 

http://www.jostens.com/

